
 

 

 

Dear colleagues of member institutions and observer institutions of ASRTU, 

I would like to express my sincere concern for the unfortunate outbreak of the COVID-

19 that occurred in your country and hope you and your families are all well and are 

taking protective measures as needed to ensure your safety.  

What you are experiencing now is what we experienced for over two months and what 

we are still fighting against. At the most difficult moment in our fight against the 

outbreak, China received assistance from many members of the global community. 

Such expressions of friendship will always be remembered and cherished by the 

Chinese people. Guided by the vision of building a community with a shared future for 

mankind, we will be more than ready to share our good practices and provide assistance 

where we can for the epidemic. 

We would like to confirm that your university is valued as one of our strategic partners, 

and we will continue to work to further promote better collaboration between us.  

We are aware that this extraordinary situation is still challenging, but I also believe that 

with appropriate measures taken, the current situation will become better with the 

support from the government and the people. 

Please feel free to contact us if there is any assistance that we can provide. We wish you 

and your colleagues all the best!  

Kind regards, 

Yu ZHOU 
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